
 

 

  

To: Members of the Waste Management Steering Committee  

From: W. H. Jackson, Director of Utility Services 

Meeting Date: March 16, 2015 

Subject: Report WMC15-004 
 Update on Waste Operations Coordinator Position  

Purpose 

A report to introduce the new Waste Operations Coordinator. 

Recommendation  

That the Waste Management Committee approve the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC15-004 dated March 16, 2015, of the Director of Utility Services as follows: 

That Don Briand be congratulated on his appointment as the Waste Operations 
Coordinator. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budget or financial implications associated with this report. 

Background 

Please join me in congratulating Don Briand on his appointment (start date of February 
16, 2015) as the Waste Operations Coordinator.  Don has been with the City for 18 
years most recently as the Waste Water Collection Foreman.  Don brings with him a 
wealth of underground infrastructure experience gained at the City as well as 
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construction knowledge from previous jobs.  Don will spend the majority of his time at 
the Bensfort Landfill or Harper Road Compost sites.  If you are at either, stop in and say 
hello. 

Don will replace Craig Simmons who has retired. Craig spent many years managing the 
Landfill forming it into one of the best run landfills in the province.  For the entire City, I 
thank Craig for his dedication to a job well done.  

Submitted by, 

W. H. Jackson  
Director, Utility Services 

Contact Name: 
W.H. Jackson, P.Eng. 
Director, Utility Services 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1894 
Fax: 705-876-4621 
E-mail: wjackson@peterborough.ca  
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